Mrs. C. W. Burns, lll W. Williams, Ellis, Kansas.

Dear Hrs. Burns:

I am sending you our brochure on courses in physical education. We offer a master's degree in Education with a najor in physical education. I am also having sent you a catalog from our University which will give you information that you desire, namely, the tuition and so forth.

I might suggest that you write Dr. Leonard Axe, Director of the Veterans' Bureau at the University. The University Senate passed a ruling empowering him to give special service to veterans regarding their academic needs and enrollment.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH